
 

February 05, 2021 
 

Dear Waubun Ogema White Earth Schools Community, 
 
We are pleased to announce that our roll in process is going well. A reminder that our 7th through 9th 
grade students will be starting full, in person learning (Monday-Friday) on Monday, February 8th. Our 
10th-12th graders will be rolled in on February 22nd.  
 
Thank you for filling out our previous survey of the 7th-12th graders’ guardians and parents. We are 
asking that you help us in reminding students that they have to follow COVID protocols, keep their masks 
on and stay a safe distance from each other. Please keep monitoring their health. Together we can 
continue to ensure the safety of our community during this pandemic. For our In Person Learners, we look 
forward to your return. For Distance Learners, you will be contacted on Monday so that we can 
personalize your learning during this transition. We know there may be questions that come up as we roll 
in to these transitions, please feel free to contact the Waubun office at (218) 473-6173 for answers to 
these questions.  
 
There have been many updates from MDE to the Safe Learning Plan, we continue to monitor it and adjust 
for them to ensure the safety of our students, staff and school community. We will continue to update our 
stakeholders as major changes occur. For reference, here is a link to the updated state plan:  
MDE Safe Learning Plan 2020-2021.  
 
As always, feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. Once again, thank you for the 
continued support and for being a vital part of our One Team, with One Goal of student success.  
 
Waubun-Ogema-White Earth Schools Administration Team 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://education.mn.gov/mdeprod/idcplg?IdcService=GET_FILE&dDocName=MDE033418&RevisionSelectionMethod=latestReleased&Rendition=primary

